
From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Wayne Bergman; James Murphy; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW:
Date: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 1:32:42 PM

 
 
From: Donnapb200 <donnapb200@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11:58 AM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject:
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

 
Dear Mayor and Members of Town Council:
 
I certainly appreciate how much the council has done and continues to do to keep
Palm Beach’s historic aura.  
 I realize that we have to move into the future.  Keeping the right balance is difficult
and the mega mansions 
that I see being built dwarfing our charming cottages is very surprising and disturbing
for an old Palm Beacher .  I , as a 30 year resident would hope that our residential
zoning codes will be updated as soon as possible before we are totally consumed by
all the construction, and traffic and mega mansions.
 
Donna Hearon
200 Everglades  Avenue
Palm Beach
561-248-9456
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